
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Tuesday, November 23, 2021 

 
 
 
 

• Any Seniors who are part of the Yearbook Club or would like to get involved, please join us in 
Room 217 after school on Wednesday, Dec. 1st.  

 

• Attention Seniors: 
Suffolk Community College onsite admissions will be visiting BHS on Tuesday, December 7th. 
If you think you may be interested, please come to Guidance and sign up as soon as possible so 
that we can secure a spot for you!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


